
FIRST COLONY CHURCH OF CHRIST 
 

SUNDAY 9:45AM LIMITED REOPEN STARTS OCTOBER 11 
 
 

Overview:  Beginning Sunday, October 11 and continuing for seven weeks 
(concluding on Sunday, November 22), we will have some Bible class 
options for children, students and adults at 9:45am.  This is in addition to 
our two worship services.   

 
What You Can Expect for Children & Teens 
 

• We are excited to welcome you back! 
• We will have 9:45am classes for birth through high school. 
• 9:45am classes will be in usual locations. 
• Students First Grade and above are required to wear masks to and 

from their classes. They may remove masks when stationary in a 
socially distanced classroom. 

• Classrooms will be set up to accommodate social distancing. 
• Temperature checks for students Kindergarten and younger.  
• Temperature checks for staff and volunteers. 
• We will not offer children’s programming or nursery during the 

8:30am or 11:00am worship services.   
 
What You Can Expect for Adults 
 

• We are excited to welcome you back! 
• Beginning October 11, we will offer one adult class at 9:45am in the 

Gym. 
• Usual protocols in place (social distance, masks while you walk 

around).   
• Jordan Black will teach the first three weeks. 

 
 

 


